
 

September 11, 2015 
D/BU #13/2015-2016 

  

 First Nations, Métis and Inuit  
 Advisory Work Group - Vacancies 
 
To:  Presidents and Local Executives 
 
From: Paul Elliott, President 
   

For Immediate Action 
 
The OSSTF/FEESO Provincial Executive is seeking up to TWO (2) First Nations, Métis or Inuit 
members who may be interested in being selected for the OSSTF/FEESO First Nations, Métis 
and Inuit Advisory Work Group.  The terms of reference are found in OSSTF/FEESO Bylaw 
12.9.11. 
 
The First Nations, Métis and Inuit Advisory Work Group shall advise the Provincial Executive on 
any matters related to issues affecting First Nations, Métis and Inuit people and such other 
matters as may be referred to it by the Provincial Executive. 
 
It is anticipated that the work group will meet three (3) times per year either by teleconference or 
in person in Toronto.  All associated costs will be covered by provincial office as per 2015-2016 
Federation Activity Allowable Expenditure Guidelines. 
 
We are asking bargaining unit leaders to assist us by: 
 
• Forwarding the names of active First Nations, Métis or Inuit members in good standing 

who may be interested in joining this work group 
• Include a statement of suitability about the member  
• Contact information for each member 
 
Please submit names and information to Gary Fenn by email at gary.fenn@osstf.ca or by fax to 
416-751-7079 by no later than Friday, October 2. 
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